
 

 

 

PREMIER BASEBALL 2021 INCOMING FRESHMAN 

CHAMPIONSHIP 

TICKET INFORMATION 

 

Because of the health concerns with the COVID virus for the 2021 Incoming Freshman Championship we 

will not sell tickets at the gate. Instead each team will pay a one- time gate fee of $350 which will allow 

all of their fans and family to attend the event at no additional charge.  

We hope that by limiting contact we help preserve the health of all our participants and fans. Thank you 

for your understanding. 

 

This from the Springfield Sports Commission 

We have created a link for teams to pay their Gate fee prior to attending.  They still will need to 

check in the payment table at the coaches meeting to make sure we have it accounted for. 

 

https://checkout.square.site/merchant/Z17KQG82GQW8D/checkout/LSTHXH63TLG5SAAU4

MRLJD7H   

 

They can also still pay at the meeting by Check, payable to Springfield Sports Commission OR 

swipe card at check in OR cash will also be accepted. 
 

https://checkout.square.site/merchant/Z17KQG82GQW8D/checkout/LSTHXH63TLG5SAAU4MRLJD7H
https://checkout.square.site/merchant/Z17KQG82GQW8D/checkout/LSTHXH63TLG5SAAU4MRLJD7H

